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We are excited to offer a special opportunity for kids involved in youth athletics in our 
community to participate in our “Shopping with Scheels” event on December 19 at 6pm.  
Selected children will have the chance to enjoy a unique shopping experience, and we’d love to 
hear from you about why your child would benefit from this event.  If you have ever been 
selected for this event, please DO NOT submit this form as this is for new applicants only.  
Applicants need to be between the ages of 9-17, play in a youth sports league in Rochester, 
MN, and be able to make it to the event at Scheels on December, 19 at 6pm.    
 
Please answer the following questions to help us understand your family’s needs and why this 
experience would make a positive impact. 
 
Application Questions: 
 

1. Please tell us a little about what sports your child plays and why you believe this 
event would be special for them. 

 
 
 
 

2. What challenges has your family faced this year, and how would this opportunity 
with Scheels help ease some of those difficulties? 

 
 
 
 
  

3.  What impact would this event have on your child’s confidence or happiness? 
  
 
 
 
 

4.  Why do you feel your child deserves to be selected for this event? 
  
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to apply. Your responses will help us understand your family’s 
situation and how we can make a positive difference.  All responses should be emailed to 
erik.karow@high5foundation.com 

http://www.high5foundation.com/

